
 

 

 

 

April 8, 2021 

Ms. Denise Williams, Room 2-B450     

Audio Division, Media Bureau 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street SW 

Washington, DC 20554      

 
 In re: WRPI(FM), Troy, NY, Facility ID No. 55742 Silent since May 24, 2020  
Return to Operations -File Number BLSTA-20200526AAK 

 

Dear Ms. Williams, 

 
I am the staff advisor to the Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute student radio station WRPI 91.5.   WRPI 91.5 is licensed as facility 
55742 under FRN-0010380509.  The present Special Temporary Authority expires on May 25, 2021 
 

Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute implemented a physical campus shutdown in accordance with New York State mandate due to 

the COVID 19 outbreak as of March 20, 2020.  On behalf of the student Executive Committee, I am writing to inform the FCC 

that we have resumed operations as of 8pm, April 8, 2021 by turning on the transmitter and broadcasting. 

If there are any questions, I can be contacted at mcleac2@rpi.edu or at 518-378-1652 for additional information.   

 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely,  

Cameron McLean 

Cameron R. McLean 

Director of Student Activities 

Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute.  
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